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May 2013 
 
Several Hawghunters fished the three District One tournaments in 2013 with a chance to 
advance to the 2013 PA Bass Federation State Championship this fall.  The tournament trail 
started in the Fall of 2012 at Harveys Lake and continued with two tournaments at the 
NorthEast River in Spring 2013. 
 
Kevin Fulmer wasted no time, winning the first tournament with four smallmouth weighing a 
total of 9.32 pounds.  He followed that up winning the second tournament as well, this time 
with four fish weighing 12.63 pounds, anchored with a 5.63 pound largemouth.  And with a 9th 
place finish in the last tournament of the year he secured enough points to beat out the 
reigning CAOY and secure a berth to the State Championship.  This will be Fulmer’s second 
straight year advancing to the Championship. 
 
Mike Longacre also had a great first year in fishing district tournaments.  He finished 4th and 3rd 
in the first two tournaments and ended the year in 4th place overall.  This will be Longacre’s first 
year fishing the State Championship. 
 
Six other members of Hawghunters will be fishing the Eastern Regional at Lake Oneida in June 
with a chance to advance to the State Championship and join Fulmer and Longacre. 
 
Click here for 2013 District Photos. 

http://s1079.photobucket.com/user/hawghuntersofallentown/library/2013/2013%20Districts

